
 

 

Immediate Release 

Tuesday, 11 January 2022 

Attention: All Media Houses 

 

COGHSTA MEC BASIKOPO MAKAMU VISITS THE MAMAILA ROYAL 

FAMILY FOLLOWING KGOSHI MAMAILA’S PASSING 

 

MEC for Co-operative governance, Human Settlements and Traditional Affairs, 

Basikopo Makamu, will pay a courtesy visit to the Royal Family of the late Kgoshi 

Khuduwane Solomon Mamaila following his passing.  

MEC Makamu makes this visit on behalf of Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha, who has been 

moved by the passing of Kgoshi Mamaila. 

The MEC has conveyed his deep sadness after the news, saying Limpopo, the Institute of 

Traditional Leaders in the Province and the Kolobetona Traditional Council have lost an 

esteemed traditional leader. 

 

The MEC’s visit will take place as follows: 

Date:  12 January 2022 

Venue: Ga-Mamaila Royal House – Greater Letaba Local Municipality 

Time:  12pm 
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